HHR PPG
Summary points of PPG Meeting held on Wednesday 19th March 2014@2.00pm

Present:

 Karen, Garry, Yvonne, AD, Constantine, Nicola, Wai Ha, June and Bernadette
· Bernadette went over the last summary minutes.

· The group were informed that the Patient Survey had now been sent for analysis and we would have an opportunity to go through this at next months meetings for their approval/agreement on any possible changes.  A big thank you to those of you that were able to come along to help hand these questionnaires out.

· Care Data was discussed again.  It had been on the news that morning that this project was to be shelved for at least another 6 months as it was felt that there had not been enough public promotion as well as the public not all being aware that they could opt out or how to opt out.  Also those at the meeting had not receive a leaflet through their door which is an example of members of the public not being made aware of the project.

· Carers event will go ahead for the month of May – Karen will kindly begin to have discussions with key people she can contact re this Karen as well as Garry to contact Robert Hill or similar for their input .  
· We will still be going ahead for a Cancer Awareness Event in March – 31st March –6-8pm  Karen will kindly email Caroline at the library to book a room – thanks Karen.  We will endeavour to promote the cancer screening awareness i.e. bowel, breast, and perhaps Prostate.  Bernadette will contact some agencies, and get some leaflets/posters together.
·  Karen informed us Loughborough Farm is still doing well and that she has posted a piece on PPG on the LJAG website.

Next Meeting will be held on Wednesday 19th March @ 2pm
